
 
 

Calling all independent community pharmacy teams….  
 

Independent Pharmacy Awards 2024 now open for entries!  
 

The Independent Pharmacy Awards returns in September at the House of Commons to highlight and 
celebrate the brilliance and endurance of community pharmacy teams across the UK.  
Independents from all four home nations are improving the health and wellbeing of their local 
communities in inspiring ways and meeting every challenge head-on despite limited funding and 
increasing overheads.  
  
This is your opportunity to tell us why you and/or your team should be winners at this year’s 
Awards, and about the service developments and innovations you have put in place since March 
2023.  
  
The Awards take place on Friday 27th September 2024, offering a banquet lunch for all our finalists 
and their personal guests, where we will announce the winners.  
  
This year it could be you!  
  
There are six categories, and no limit to the number of categories you decide to go for. Choose 
from:   
  

 Pharmacy Team of the Year  

 Pharmacy Technician of the Year  

 Pharmacy Innovation of the Year  

 Independent Prescriber of the Year  

 Best Supporting Local Representative Group (LPC, CP(HB) committee, LHB forum or LCG)   

 Independent Pharmacist of the Year   
  
Entries must be made online, and we recommend preparing your entry on a word document and 
copying it into the online entry forms which can be found here, along with the entry criteria 
https://www.independentpharmacist.co.uk/awards/ipa-enter-24 

  
Any questions, please let us know: neil.trainis@1530.com; liz.coop@1530.com   
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